
 

 

29 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you those of you who were able to attend the live Work Experience parents evening 

on Monday.   

Please see attached a pdf of the slides shared on Monday evening, which go through the 

process, including the completion of forms. 

All students have been issued with a paper version of the forms required.  I also attach word 

versions of these forms and student guidance provided by EBP.   

The students have been given a deadline of Friday 14 October for the submission of forms.     

Please do contact me with any questions.  As mentioned in the presentation, if you are in a 

situation where the organisation that you work for can offer work experience, please also let 

me know.  

Kind regards 

Faye Andrews 

Careers Lead 

FAndrews@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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